

## THE LIBRARY OF CONGRESS 101 INDEPENDENCE AVENUE, S.E. WASHINGTON, D.C. 20540-4174

Anglo-American Acquisitions Division US Acquisitions Section

Fax: (1-202) 252-3347

Telephone: (1-202) 707-9885

July 7, 2004

Dear Mr. Smith:

On behalf of the Librarian of Congress, I am very pleased to accept and acknowledge the receipt of your kind gifts of two copies "The Wars of our Generation." Your donation will enrich the Library's permanent collections and we are very pleased to let you know that this work has been assigned the following Library of Congress catalog card number 2004366432.

With best and kind regards.

Sincerely,

Debra M. Graham

Acquisitions Specialist

ra M Graham